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TE Scott Elementary 

PAC Run Hot Lunches

Hello Parents/Guardians!

Beginning April 2020 our ordering system is going GREEN!  Instead of filling out a paper order form, parents will place their hot lunch orders online using hotlunches.net!   This will ensure greater accuracy for the orders as we have had quite a few errors with missed orders doing it thru the paper copies.  You can pay for your orders online by PayPal.  No more need for cash!  You can either pay with a credit card as a PayPal guest (Visa, Mastercard or Amex), or set up your own PayPal account. 

HOW TO REGISTER:

· Go to TESCOTT.hotlunches.net
· Click on "Click Here to Register"

· Enter Access Code TESHL
· Complete the rest of the registration form.  (Including your email address will ensure you receive reminder emails about hot lunch order deadlines, and your child's hot lunch order for the upcoming week)

· Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom

· Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends <Your School> Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "Orders"

· Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)

The hot lunch online order system requires a small amount of setup time at the beginning as you must register each child you have attending our school prior to ordering hot lunch.  Once the initial setup process is complete, your hot lunch orders for the remainder of the year should be quick and simple.


ORDERING DETAILS:

· Online ordering will be OPEN from March 23, 2020 for the April 3rd, 2020 Hot lunch order
· Dates for all PAC run hot lunches for the rest of the year will be posted on the system in a few weeks.

· If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet, please contact The TE Scott Parent Advisory Council at TESCOTT.PAC@GMAIL.COM OR through your child’s teacher. 
We appreciate your support for our hot lunch program, as the profit will go towards OUR NEW PLAYGROUND and general fundraising within the school.   Our thanks to the TE Scott parent community for supporting this important fundraiser and to our wonderful volunteers who help make this program a success! 

**Please Note:  Should you experience any issues with your PayPal account, you must contact PayPal directly to solve the issue.

